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Subject: Support for 700 North Main Development

From: Daniel Rosenbaum 
Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2025 5:52 PM 
To: amie@trowbridgeco.com 
Cc: office@jbradleymoore.com; Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Support for 700 North Main Development 

Dear Amie, 

I was hoping to attend tonight's meeting, but because I won't be able to make it, I wanted to reach out 
instead via email and express my support for this development. 

My family lives three blocks from 700 N. Main.  We welcome more neighbors to our area, who we believe 
will add vibrancy the community and help support local businesses in Kerrytown.  We also welcome 
developments that replace vacant lots with urban uses, which makes a neighborhood more pedestrian 
friendly.  I applaud that you are planning to build underground parking and believe there is a need for 
more rental units in this part of Ann Arbor, where we've seen mostly condo development in recent years. 

Please let me know if there's any way I can support this development as it moves forward. 

Thank you, 

Daniel Rosenbaum 
847-624-2243


